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Drug-Free Workplace Act 

Effective, January 1, 1991, the State of South Carolina enacted the Drug-Free Workplace Act, Section 44-107 of 

the South Carolina code of Laws. This Act prohibits state agencies from entering into contracts or making 

purchases in excess of $50,000 from companies, regardless of their state of incorporation, who have not 

certified that they provide a drug-free workplace and that they will not engage in the unlawful manufacture, 

distribution, dispensation, possession, or use of a controlled substance. To ensure compliance with the Act, 

The Citadel requires a signed certification from all vendors who do business with the College, regardless of the 

dollar amount of the purchase. 

 
 

 

Certification 
By signing below, the company hereby certifies to The Citadel, The Military College of South Carolina, that it is 

in full compliance with the South Carolina Drug-Free Workplace Act, South Carolina Code of Laws, Sections 44- 

107-10, et seq. 

 
 

 

Company:  

 
Signature:  

 
Printed Name:  

 
Title:  

 
Date:  
 
Requesting Dept/ Individual: ________________________                                                       
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